Sharon Ashlock
2195 Mavencamp Circle
North Pole, AK 99705

March 4, 2024

USDA Forest Service

Regional Forester c/o Jennifer Berger
PO Box 21628

Juneau, AK 99802-1628

RE: ANILCA Cabin Policy Comment

Dear Ms. Berger:

I am writing you to ask for you to support the proposed change in the reissuance of special use permits

for ANILCA cabins.

I go there about every 4 years with my girlfriends and it is such a nice break away from all the stress of
being a teacher. By having this week at the cabin with my friends it gives me the relaxation that | need
to make it through another year of teaching high school math.

The Tongass is a great place to enjoy the beauty of the water, the wildlife and the fishing is amazing.
Any action that you can take to facilitate other members, friends and family to be able to use the
ANILCA cabins in the future would be greatly appreciated.

Vhiner (Gobibtl

Shafon Ashlock



